THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN HELD A PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, MARCH 13, 2018 AT 6 P.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL LOCATED AT 104 E. THIRD ST.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR STEVE VOGT, ALDERWOMAN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERMEN RICHARD HUSE, KEN STANFIELD, TONY GIECK, AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.

Mayor Steve Vogt called the hearing to order.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Mayor Vogt discussed the project and read the proposed resolution 03-13-18.  Vogt stated that the project will cost a little over $60,000 and the cities in kind match will be a little over $10,000.
The Community Needs Assessment was completed with input from those in attendance.
Mayor Vogt stated that the city is reviewing all properties for historic preservation and each property will be run by the SHPO.

Alderman Tony Gieck made a motion to adjourn the public hearing.  The motion was seconded by Alderman Ken Stanfield, all in favor.
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